Genevieve Hastwell

From: Janne Grose

Sent: Wednesday, 24 October 2018 4:47 PM

To: Annie Leung

Subject: OEH response - NIL comments - Notice of exhibition for Martin Place Station Precinct Stage 2 -
North Site (SSD 9270)

Attachments: SSD 9270 - Notice of Exhibition - Letter to OEH.PDF; SSD 9270 North Site - Exhibition -
Advertisement.pdf;, Notice of exhibition for Martin Place Station Precinct Stage 2 — North Site
(SSD 9270)

Dear Annie

Thank you for the email referral below.

The Greater Sydney Branch (Communities and Greater Sydney Division) in the Office of Environment and Heritage
(OEH) has reviewed the EIS and relevant documents in the relation to the exhibition for Martin Place Station
Precinct Stage 2 — North Site (SSD 9270) and has no comments in relation to this matter.

Please note that the Heritage Division may provide a separate response if required.

Kind regards
Janne
24/10/2018

Janne Grose

* (S)?fri](l;z; Conservation Planning 10 Valentine Avenue, Parramatta 2150
NSW .nl Greater Sydney Branch PO Box 644, Parramatta 2124
cormmence | & Hﬂl'ltiﬂﬂ Communities and Greater

Sydney Division



Regards

Luisa Maguire

DA Coordinator | Key Sites and Industry Assessments
Department of Planning & Environment

320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001

T 028289 6757 E luisa.maguire@planning.nsw.gov.au
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